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1. Welcome to Lord Deramore’s

We would like to welcome you to our Lord Deramore’s Family. This is the start of a very
special journey for yourselves and your child. We believe the journey will be a successful one
when we work in partnership with each other. We are always available to answer any
questions you may have both before your child starts school and throughout the year.

You can contact Mrs Carr directly via email rachel.carr@lordderamores.yorkschools.net or

you may contact the school on lordderamores.primary@york.gov.uk or via phone (01904)
553890.

Lord Deramore’s — Striving to be the best we can be

Nurturing | earners for Life

We believe school should be a place where children are happy and engaged in
their learning.

We believe that when children are comfortable and confident they learn most
effectively.

We believe that learning is developed at home and school. Parents are partners
in their child’s education.

In this booklet, you will find the information you need as your child begins their journey. We
hope you find it useful.

James Rourke Rachel Carr Ann Bradley

Headteacher Early Years Team



